
  

 
 

December 30, 2020 

 

Jayson Torres 

The British International School of New York 

20 Waterside Plaza 

New York, NY 10010 

 

 

Dear Jayson, 

 

Thank you for donating 1,000 lbs to the Daily News Food Drive in November 2020. 

Your support helps City Harvest ensure that New Yorkers struggling to put meals 

on their tables have enough food for themselves and their families.  

 

City Harvest pioneered food rescue in 1982 and, this year, will collect 118 million 

pounds of excess food to help feed the nearly 1.5 million New Yorkers facing 

hunger. Through relationships with farms, restaurants, grocers, and 

manufacturers, City Harvest collects nutritious food that would otherwise go to 

waste and delivers it free of charge to hundreds of community food programs 

across the five boroughs. In addition, our Healthy Neighborhoods initiative 

addresses long-term food insecurity through community partnerships that work 

to increase access to affordable and wholesome food.  

 

Thank for helping to fill our trucks with good food for our neighbors in need.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

 

Jilly Stephens 

Chief Executive Officer 

 
City Harvest (Tax ID: 13-3170676) acknowledges that it has not provided you with 

any goods or services in exchange for your in-kind donation



  

 

 

 

 
  

 City Harvest recognizes  
 

The British International School  
of New York 

 

for supporting City Harvest’s efforts to feed hungry  

New Yorkers during the Daily News Food Drive 2020. 
 

 

  
    

  Date          JILLY STEPHENS, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

 


